Township of Chippewer
19171 4™ STREET
PO Box 26

CHIPPEWA LAKE, MICHIGAN 49320-0026
Phone: (231)867-3777
Fax: (231)867-3777
Bryan Roels, Supervisor Julie L. Austin, Treasurer Kristin Lytle, Clerk
Duane Scott, Trustee Debra Zielinski, Trustee

August 27, 2020

Dear Property Owner,

RE: September 18, 2020 MEETING CANCELLED DUE TO COVID-19
Chippewa Lake Weed Control District Review Meeting

The Chippewa Township Board and Chippewa Lake Weed Advisory Committee have decided
to cancel the Special Meeting, scheduled for Friday, September 18, 2020 at 6 pm.

The year-end reports will be available as soon as they are released and will be posted on
www.chippewatwp.org. We will also have a few copies of the reports in the Township Offices.
If you have any questions, please contact Chippewa Township Supervisor, Bryan Roels @

231-867-3777 or bryan@chippewatwp.org. Bryan is in the office Monday — Wednesday from
9 a.m. — noon.

Treatments, Testing, & Surveys have occurred throughout the 2020 summer months. For
the most current updates on treatments always feel free to call the Chippewa Township
offices at (231)867-3777, Monday — Thursday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. You may also go to
wwuw.chippewatwp.org; click the ‘Chippewa Lake’ tab, then click on ‘Weed Control’ and
finally click on ‘Treatment Notices”’.

Sincerely,
Chippewa Township Board
Chippewa Lake Advisory Board



